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Welcome Karly! 
 

 At our October 25th Halloween themed meeting, Past President Wyman Dickerson 

inducted Dr. Karly Delano of Amador Veterinary Services as our newest member.  Amador 

Veterinary Services provides mobile services to the ranches in the area.  Dr. Karly specializes in 

quality equine medical care and dentistry in addition to other general services.  Lion Karly’s sponsor 

is charter member Lion Dick Lee.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 Following the induction, Up Country 88 Lions joined us for a Chili Cook-off and took home 1
st
 place (is 

that any way to treat your host!).  Sutter Creek Lion Rick Champlin was the second place winner.  Three 

different pots of chili were entered by each club to go along with chips, salsa, salads, cornbread, and desserts.  

This was the first joint meeting of the two clubs and was a great way to get to know our neighbors and exchange 

ideas. 

 

 There were plenty of raffle prizes with members from both clubs taking home donated gifts.  It was a 

great time and we look forward to Up Country 88’s turn to host next year . 
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Sutter Creek Lions Club, P.O. Box 71, Sutter Creek, CA 95685 

info@suttercreeklions.orginfo@suttercreeklions.orginfo@suttercreeklions.orginfo@suttercreeklions.org    

Visit our website at www.suttercreeklions.org or Facebook 

 


